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April 8, 2013  

To Chairperson Crisanti and EYCC Members,  

Our association, (name), supports Councillor Grimes in his decision to defer acceptance of the 
Mimico-by-the-Lake Secondary Plan.    

We understand that the Plan does include effective policies and guidelines.  At the same time 
however, further work is needed to address some key issues that we believe, hinder the Plan’s 
objective to provide a framework for true revitalization.  

We ask Council to consider our support for additional efforts around the Mimico-by-the-Lake 
Secondary Plan, as per Councillor Grimes' upcoming Motion to be submitted to 

 

Etobicoke York Community Council on April 9, 2013.    

The Mimico-by-the-Lake Business Improvement Association supports the essence of the 
Amendment to the Official Plan including the new Secondary Plan for the Mimico-by-the-Lake 
community (Application No. 07 103514 STE 30 TM).  We feel that Councillor Grimes needs 
some additional time to deal with issues that may hinder the implementation of the Plan.  

Regards,   

Dr. Maureen Henderson 
Chair, Mimico by-the-Lake Business Improvement Association  

cc. Councillor Mark Grimes 


